UCLA Academic Senate

May 14, 2021

Mary Gauvain Chair, UC Academic Senate

Re: (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Presidential Policy on Native American Cultural Affiliation and Repatriation

Dear Chair Gauvain,

The Divisional Executive Board, councils, and committees appreciated the opportunity to review the Proposed Presidential Policy on Native American Cultural Affiliation and Repatriation. The Executive Board reviewed the proposal and divisional committee feedback at its meeting on May 13, 2021. Members appreciated the importance of the proposal as a step forward for the university. The Executive Board unanimously and enthusiastically endorsed the proposal as written.

Sincerely,

Shane White

Chair

UCLA Academic Senate

Encl.

Cc: Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, UCLA Academic Senate Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate

April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate